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Eldred Township Supervisors 

Year-End Meeting  

December 14, 2022 

 

This meeting was held at the Eldred Township Municipal building. 

Call to order at 5:45 PM by Chairman Greeley. 

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. 

Roll Call:  Supervisors John MacBeth, Lawrence Ross and Gordon Greeley were in attendance 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: 

 

None 

 

There were no minutes to approve, as the last Regular Meeting was held immediately before this meeting. 

 

Total Receipts:  There have been no receipts since the last Regular Meeting, which was held immediately 

before this meeting. 

Total Expenditures:  There have been no expenditures since the last Regular Meeting, which was held 

immediately before this meeting. 

 

There are no invoice payments to approve since the last Regular Meeting was held immediately before this 

meeting 

 

There are no payroll expenses to approve since the last Regular Meeting was held immediately before this 

meeting. 

 

ROADMASTER REPORT: 

 

No work was done since the last Regular Meeting, which was held immediately before this meeting. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

 

None  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

1.  The Final Eldred Township 2023 Budget  

A motion to approve the Eldred Township 2023 Preliminary Budget as the final budget was made by Chairman 

Greeley. The motion was seconded by Supervisor Ross.  Vote:  3 ayes.  Motion carried. 

 

 

OTHER SUPERVISOR COMMENTS OR CONCERNS: 

 

None 

 

Chairman Greeley adjourned the meeting at 5:48 PM. 

 

The Reorganization Meeting will be held at the Eldred Township Building on January 3, 2022 at 4:30 pm, with 

the first 2023 Regular Meeting to be held immediately afterward. 

 

 

Lisa Kelso 

Secretary 


